
From: genesis vasconez  
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 3:14 PM 
To: Gray, Amber (DPH) <amber.gray@sfdph.org> 
Subject: Re: BHC Term update. 
  

  
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from 
untrusted sources. 

  

Hi Amber, 
 
After careful consideration, I have decided not to extend my term and will be stepping down 
from my position as commissioner. Please inform me of any next steps or if any action is 
required on my part. 
 
I want to express my gratitude for your wonderful support and guidance during my tenure. 
 
As a result, I will not be attending the training this afternoon. 
 
Best,  
Gene V. 
  
Genesis Vasconez, MS, PMHNP-BC 
Behavioral Health Commissioner (Seat 2)  
City and County of San Francisco 
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